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Mr. ROD BECK$TROM
cEo
lnternet Corporation for Assigned NamÊs änd Nurnbers -¡CANN
Marina del Rey, CA, USA

Dear Mr, Beckstrom,

I wanted to let you know that our delegate, who attended the GAC meetinç¡s in

lÇANN's most recent event held in Seoul, had the opportunity tCI meet Mr. Nick
Tomasso, General Manager for Meetings & Conferences, and two
representatives of .CO lnternet, the entity chosen by the Ministry to manage ancJ

administer the .CO ccïLD,

ln tho meeting mentioned above, the possibility of having ICANN's upcorning
conference in Decembc¡r 2010 hostod ln Colombia, preferably in tlrc city of
Cartagena, was brought up as a matter of interest.

It is ln the Colombian Government best interest to host an ovent as important as

this one in our country, further provlng our desire to become actively involved in

the IGANN communlty.

Slncerely

Minister of lnformation and Communications Technologies

Pelor Dongat+Thrush , lsrecldent ol ICANN Board

Falrlo Hlnolosa - ICANN Latln Arierlöån Llä50n
Eduardo santoyo - ,(:() lfllerfiêt SAS
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